
WALKATHON 
FUNDRAISER 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Friday 31st March (last day of term) we will be having our Annual Walkathon from 
10:30 am to 1:00pm and we need your help please.  We will need parent helpers to 
walk the children to Dendy Park and back, we also need parents to help with the 
activities and stations that will be around the park area.  All helpers will need a valid 
Working with Children Check. 
 
For a bit of fun, we decided the theme will be crazy hair day.  There will be face painting 
available as well.  We will also be having a guessing game.  For a gold coin donation 
the children can guess how many lollies in the jar, all proceeds of that will go to Project 
Compassion.  Thanks to the year 6 leadership team for that idea. 
 
Foundation (with buddies) 1 lap 
Year 1 (with buddies) 1 lap 
Year 2  1 lap 
Years 3 & 4  2 laps 
Years 5 & 6  3 laps 
 
It is totally up to the child on how many laps they want to do. 
 
After their laps children will be offered some oranges to quench their thirst. 
 
This walkathon is the first of two main fundraising events for 2017 and to assist with 
this we encourage you to seek assistance from sponsors outside of our school 
families. Eg: Neighbours Cousins, grandparents, friends.  Money raised through this 
event will go towards repairing the asphalt on the Thomas Sherry and the Mary Clare 
grounds. 
 
If you are able to help out on that day, please log into our signup sheet using the link 
below and put your name in a time slot that suits you. 
 

www.volunteersignup.org/A7PW3 
 
Thank-you for all your help in events and activities that we do, 
 
It is much appreciated by all. 
Kind Regards 
Daniela Marinelli 
Parents & Friends President 

http://www.volunteersignup.org/A7PW3

